TO ALL MAVT AFFILIATED CLUBS, MEMBERS, COMPETITORS, SPECTATORS AND SUPPORT PERSONNEL.

The corona virus is of concern to the Mid-Atlantic Vintage Trials organization. We care greatly
about the Trials community. Many in our group are like family to each other. With these
statements in mind for this coming season we suggest extra caution be given to maintaining
good health of our “family”.

1. If you are ill, whether with a confirmed case of the Corona virus or you have flu like
symptoms, we suggest that you avoid the trials events. Likewise, if you have concern that you
may become infected at an event, please avoid attending.

2. Along with the normal insurance release everyone will sign a communicable disease release
at the gate. Gate workers will wear masks.

3. Masks are to be worn when at the sign up/scoring area and when in close proximity to other
people. When competing, masks are optional. Checkers will be encouraged to wear masks,
especially those marking score cards. Sign-up and scoring personnel will wear masks.

3. Proper social distancing is to be observed during sign up, checker meeting, rider meeting,
awards ceremony etc.

4. Food, where available, will be served by the vendor / caterer. Food service personnel are
required to wear masks.

5. Riders are to bring their own pen to the sign up table OR sign up personnel will do all the
writing. No pen sharing.

6. Money / payments. Please have the correct amounts when paying if at all possible.

7. Persons wishing to join MAVT are encouraged to print/fill/sign their application and present
it to the membership sign-up table at MAVT events. A membership card will be issued on site.
MAVT membership applications are available at:
http://www.mid-atlantictrials.com/MAVT--Inc.html

Thank you for understanding.
Greg Myers for Mid-Atlantic Vintage Trials
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